
 
 

News about our Partner, Spring Journal 

Nancy Cater has asked that we let everyone know that she and her husband were able to leave 
New Orleans just before Hurricane Katrina and the flooding. They are safe, but their houseboat 
on Lake Pontchartrain was destroyed. Spring Journal's offices in the French Quarter were not 
damaged. The next issue of Spring Journal was safely delivered to the printer. 

Our hearts here go out to the people of New Orleans and all of the other Gulf Coast cities and 
towns that were devastated by the hurricane. 

Mary Davis, Editor 


